Montoxa, Lorraine

From: USAF ACC 49 WG/
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 12:17 PM

To: Montoya, Lorraine

Cc:

Subject: NM Real ID Concerns

Good morning Ma'am, in reference to your request for information about civilian access to
Holloman AFB after the Jan 1@, 2016 implementation of the Real ID act, at this time we have
been instructed to wait for further guidance from the Department of Defense prior to issuing
any guidance.

It is our understanding that any changes to our current base entry requirements will be
minor. For many years, Holloman AFB has required each individual requesting access be vetted
through the National Crime Information Center (NCIC) prior to entry.

As Jan 10th approaches, we will continue to engage with our higher headquarters to ensure we
are publicizing the latest possible information on our public web page, www.holloman.af.mil,
and our social media pages, www.facebook.com/hollomanonFB, or @HollomanAFB on Twitter.

Please feel free to contact me 24/7 if you have any concerns in the future.

v/r

49th Wing
(575) 572-5406



